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The Global Action Programme on Migrant Domestic Workers and 

Their Families (GAP-MDW) organized a consultation meeting in 

Jakarta, Indonesia, on 31 March 2015, to provide a space for 

national constituents to share inputs and perspectives on 

proposal research on returned migrant domestic workers in 

Indonesia. The study aims to document through a qualitative 

survey the working conditions and forced labour risks faced by 

Indonesian domestic workers in Malaysia and their reintegration 

challenges. 

 

Participants of the meeting, among them representatives of the 

Ministry of Manpower and Transmigration (MOMT), 

Confederation of Indonesian Prosperity Trade Union (K-SBSI), 

Confederation of Indonesian Trade Unions (K-SPI), 

Confederation of All Indonesian Trade Union (K-SPSI), 

Association of Employers on Migrant Workers (APJATI), 

Employers’ Association of Indonesia (APINDO), NPC-ASEAN 

Triangle and ILO, highlighted the importance of better 

understanding of the various patterns of migration, mechanisms 

of recruitment, means of deception, means of coercion, risks of 

trafficking and forced labour faced by domestic workers 

throughout the recruitment process.  


